
 

Short Term Youth Exchange Students 

What did you do this past summer? 

If you were one of the 6 District 6910 Short Term Youth Exchange Students here are a few things you did. 

1. Went to Germany for 23 days without your parents 

2. Used Skype to video chat with friends and family at home to ease homesickness 

3. Saw the North Sea and it was cold 

4. Ate in an open air market and enjoyed fresh baked bread and pastries 

5. Went to Spain for 24 days without your parents 

6. Enjoyed bonfires on the beach next to the Mediterranean Sea 

7. Ate Monk Fish, Paella, and other local fare 

8. Visited Castles, and other historic places  

9. Visited the GA State Capital, GA Aquarium, World of Coke, Atlanta Braves Game, & the Varsity 

10. Went to Florida, experienced American style theme parks and water parks 

11. Learned to Wakeboard 

12. Ate fresh peach ice cream next to a Georgia Peach Orchard 

13. Went to Spanish theme parks and water parks 

14. Ate McDonalds in Europe and the US and discovered a “Big Mac” tastes different away from home  

15. Gained a new appreciation for another culture 

16. Formed lifelong relationships and new friendships. 

 

 

 
 

Rotary Short Term Youth Exchange is taking applications for the summer of 2014.  The children of Rotarians 

are able to participate.  This family to family exchange takes place during the summer.  Current Exchange 

Countries for 2014: Austria, Belgium, Canada, Czech Republic, Denmark, Finland, France, Iceland, India, Italy, 

Germany, Japan, Mexico, Norway, Poland, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, Taiwan, The Netherlands,  and Turkey. 

 

For more information and for application deadlines, call Burton Blackmar at 678-267-0203 or email him at 

Blackmar1@gmail.com or visit the website at www.rotarydistrict6910.org 
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